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Dear BCS Community, 
 
BCS is offering online education throughout the school year 2020-21.  Information regarding the 
transition of online to on-campus as well as on-campus to online can be found in the school 
Reopening Plan on our website.  
 
See Reopening Plan >> 
 
BCS' online education, Bears Online, is now open for registration.  This registration is for those 
who know at this point in time that you want your student to begin the school year online. 
Whether your intention is for them to begin and stay online for the year or simply start the year 
online and then transition to on-campus, this is where you sign up.  
 
Bears Online Registration >> 
 
In the weeks leading up to school and then during the school year there will be a separate 
registration portal where you will be able to move your student to online education at your 
discretion.  
 
Bears Online students will be attending classes online but it will be real time attendance in their 
actual classroom and they will be hearing the same lessons and same interactions as the 
students in the classroom.  This registration is open until the close of business on Friday, 
August 21.  
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President  


